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From: Traffic Engineering

Subject: FW: Eliminating the Delineators at El Camino and Esplanade

From: Zachary Gilmer <   

Sent: Monday, March 18, 2024 9:02 AM 

To: j  

Cc: Traffic Engineering <trafficengineering@san-clemente.org>; Cabral, Victor <CabralV@san-clemente.org>; Duncan, Chris 

<DuncanC@san-clemente.org>; Enmeier, Mark <EnmeierM@san-clemente.org>; Knoblock, Steve <KnoblockS@san-

clemente.org>; Loeffler, Rick <LoefflerR@san-clemente.org> 

Subject: Re: Eliminating the Delineators at El Camino and Esplanade 

 

Dear Council Members, 

 

I agree with John’s comments to improve safety along ECR. We hope City Council supports Staff’s recommendation to add a turn 

lane and improve cross traffic visibility.  

 

The line of sight at Santiago is always impacted by palm trees, and often completely blocked by cars parked along ECR (as shown 

in John’s photos), this does not allow vehicles enough time to react and brake in time. I refer to the photo below as an example 

of an accident in front of Biggies.  

 

Additionally, vehicles traveling southbound on ECR often speed especially if they are anticipating getting on the freeway.  

 

Please help improve safety for our community.  



2

 
 

 

-Zach 

 

 

> On Mar 17, 2024, at 3:29   wrote: 

>  

>  

> We wanted to send you a couple of pictures that show how dangerous it is to turn onto El Camino Real from Avenida 

Santiago.  There is no line-of-sight to see oncoming traffic.  The city should really install a traffic light or prohibit parking along El 

Camino.   

>  
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> Sent from my iPhone 




